
 
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY 
 
With construction of the new Sydney Children’s Hospital Stage 1 and the Minderoo 
Children’s Comprehensive Cancer Centre (SCH1/MCCCC) well progressed, remaining 
site sheds and storage compounds adjacent to the Prince of Wales Hospital Acute 
Services Building (ASB) Botany Street entrance will be removed. 
 
Site shed removal works will take place between 7am and 6pm from Thursday 12 to 
Thursday 19 December 2024. 
 
Construction vehicles and equipment will enter and exit the site via the construction 
gate adjacent to the Prince of Wales Hospital Acute Services Building (ASB) Botany 
Street entrance and carry out all activities from within construction site. Construction 
vehicle movements will be scheduled to minimise impact on local traffic and hospital 
access. All vehicle movements and equipment usage will be escorted and supervised by 
traffic controllers to ensure the safety of both vehicle and pedestrian traffic on campus. 
 
A temporary exclusion zone within the ASB forecourt will be established to facilitate the 
safe lifting and removal of site sheds, as indicated in the location map below. A mobile 
crane will be utilised within the exclusion zone, along with elevated work platforms for 
removal activities. 
 
During the works, pedestrian access at the Prince of Wales Hospital Botany Street 
entrance will be temporarily impacted, with pedestrians directed to the southern 
footpath within the ASB forecourt, under traffic control. Vehicle access to the ASB 
drop-off zone will be maintained at all times. 
 
These activities may generate minor noise from vehicle movements and loading 
operations.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Location of site shed removal works and` pedestrian diversion 
  

 
 
Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Project Team  
Randwick Campus Redevelopment | Health Infrastructure 
P: 1800 571 866 | E: randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 
W: randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au    
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